
 
 

 
 

 

Invitation for the 2nd International Workshop on  

GIS Technology and Application 

 

We have the pleasure to invite you to attend the 2nd International Workshop on GIS Technology 

and Application from Oct. 27th to Nov. 3rd, 2019 in Beijing, China.  

This workshop is organized by Chinese Society for Geodesy, Photogrammetry and 

Cartography, and supported by International Federation of Surveyors (FIG). It is aimed to 

expand international cooperation and develop geospatial software talents to enhance the 

geographic information applications and management capabilities. Government officials of 

Surveying and mapping and geographical information departments, industry experts / scholars 

and enterprise technical directors from all over the world will be invited to attend this course. 

This 8-days workshop includes the topics of the introduction to the GIS software technologies in 

China, the explanation of data processing, the next generation of 3D GIS technology, BIM+GIS 

integration and the GIS applications in various fields like Smart City, Cadastre, etc.  

Sincerely invites you to participate in this international workshop. If you have any question or 

want to get more information about us, please feel free to contact us. Please confirm whether to 

participate before Aug. 31st, 2019. 

We are looking forward to your reply. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Jul, 2019 


